
 

 

 

Sunday, September 1 9:00am  Worship 

    10:15am  Fellowship 

Tuesday, September 3 9:00am-2:00pm Office staffed 

Wednesday, Sept. 4  9:00am-2:00pm  Office staffed 

    9:00am  Coffee at Caribou 

    10:00am-11:00am Clean Slate group meets here 

Sunday, September 8 9:00am  Worship 

    10:15am  Fellowship 

 Thank you for supporting the ministry    
and mission of Trinity Lutheran Church! 
 

  8/25/24 - Attendance:  48   Online: 4 
 
 

             July Financial Report 
       Account Balances as of 7/31/2024 
 
General Fund:  $ 5,882.48 
Youth Org:               $ 4,310.56 
Memorial Fund:      $12,148.85 
WELCA:                    $  4,072.48 
 
               July Numbers 
Income:                             $16,893.89 
Expenses                           $14,750.87 
Income Less Exp:                $2,143.02 
   
           Year-to-date Numbers 
Income:                            $102,898.94 
Expenses:                         $101,224.94 
Income Less Expenses:       $1,674.00 
 
Please note:  In June and July we do 
not receive a rent check from the SCC 
school.  

You can sign up to help in worship on  

the sign-up sheet in the fellowship hall or 

online at:  trinityhammond.org 

        **************** 

Sunday, September 1 

Greeter:   Julie Boumeester 

Ushers:     

Acolyte:    

Lector (Reader):   

Communion:  Bev Jacobson 

Slide show:     

Sound/Video:    

 

Sunday,  September 8 

Greeter:   Becky Fowler 

Ushers:   Sharon Johnson, Jean Peterson 

Acolyte:   

Lector (Reader):  Kathy Jensen 

Slide show:     

Sound/Video:      

   September 1, 2024 

   Contact us:  office 715-796-2788 
   trinitylutheranhammond@gmail.com  
   Information:  www.trinityhammond.org 

Giving to Trinity made easy!  Scan this QR code  
and you will be taken to Trinity’s “Give” page.  
Scroll down for the yellow “donate” button.  Thank you!    

WELCA 

Technical error on 

this page due to 

new computer. 

See last week’s 

newsletter for  

info on fall youth 

programs. 



Youth Schedules 

Schedules in pdf form for the year in BOLT and Wednesday evening youth will soon 
be sent out. The Peek of the Week sent on August 25 contains links for people to sign 
up to teach BOLT and for Youth to volunteer on Sundays. We will continue to use 
Sparkhouse Rotation materials. Pastor Julie and Pastor Paul are working together on 
the BAM and Confirmation schedule, deciding on materials to use.  
                                                     ********* 

Hidden in Plain Sight 
 
The Baldwin-Woodville Schools will host an evening of educational resources and  
information for parents of tweens and teens on Wednesday, October 9 from 5:30-7:30 
pm. Area churches will help families by providing a safe place for kids while parents 
attend. Churches will have their regular Wednesday programing plus additional help to 
oversee any children and youth who need a place to be that evening. Hidden In Plain 
Sight will help parents to identify drug use warning signs. The interactive program at 
Baldwin-Woodville School is for adults only and is free.  

                                                    ********** 

Comments from the Cloud of Witnesses  
 
“Eternal Goodness, I shall contemplate myself in you. By this light I shall come to 
know that you, eternal Trinity, are table and food and waiter for us. You, eternal Fa-
ther, are the table that offers us as food the Lamb, your only-begotten Son. He is the 
most exquisite of foods for us, both in his teaching, which nourishes us in your will, 
and in the sacrament that we receive in Holy Communion, which feeds and strengthens 
us while we are pilgrim travelers in this life. And the Holy Spirit is indeed a waiter for 
us, who serves us this teaching by enlightening our mind’s eye with it and inspiring us 
to follow it, and who serves us charity for our neighbors and the salvation of the whole 
world for the Father’s honor. “—Catherine of Siena 
 [Catherine of Siena, The Prayers of Catherine of Siena, ed. Suzanne Noffke, op (New 
York: Paulist, 1983), 101-102].  

 

Coffee at Caribou 

with Pastor Julie - 

Wed. Sept. 4th 

9:00am 

All welcome! 

Prayer Requests:  Prayers for the homebound and those in Care Centers:  
                                    Beth Monson, Judy Newton, Dorothy Hage, Delores Heinbuch, 
                                    Steve Peterson, and Lenore Moll.   
         Prayers for Jacki Peterson 
    
Prayer Point:   Give thanks for the sacrament of Holy Communion, in which Jesus 
Christ comes to us with grace, love and forgiveness, nourishing and strengthening us  
for doing God's work in the world.  

Spiritual Practice: Imagine setting a table for others with a sense of wide welcome. 
Imagine what you would serve. Think of one act of welcome and hospitality which you 
can "serve" this week to someone you don't know well.   

Submit a Prayer Request:  Please fill out the blue prayer request sheet found in the  
sanctuary and place in the offering plate, or email: tlchwelca@gmail.com, or call the 
church office and leave a message at 715-796-2788. 

Synodical Women’s Convention and Day of Awareness  
 
See the posters on the bulletin boards. The meeting is at Spirit Lutheran Church in  

Eau Claire on Saturday, September 28.  Kathy Jensen will be attending and will take 

other interested women. The theme of the day is Caring for God’s Creation: Renew – 

Reuse – Repurpose. Please register by September 18th . Forms are available. 
 

                                          **************************** 

Crafters and Venders Wanted 
 
Gethsemane Lutheran Church will host its 4th annual craft and bake sale Saturday, 
November 23, 2024 from 8 am to 3 pm.  Lunch will be available for purchase and 
there is a raffle for gifts from participating venders.  Proceeds will go to the GLC 
General Fund.  Registration information and forms can be obtained from Jean  
Nelson, 715.684.3887 or uwalums@baldwin-telecom.net  There are application 
forms in the Narthex. 

mailto:uwalums@baldwin-telecom.net

